
Henderson Middle School Foundation 

Electronic vote on funding request, March 9, 2018 

Dr. Jackson requests $200 for the registration fee to the STEAM Leadership Conference on March 22-23 at Georgia 

Institute of Technology.  

Please reply with your vote.  

Here is the link to the conference.  https://ceismc.gatech.edu/steamleadership 

The information gained will benefit the entire school, particularly this year given the STEM expansion. 

Responses: Unanimous approval, vote completed March 9, 2018 
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